Projected Cost Savings


As a follow-up to today’s Commission Meeting please be advised that the Projected Cost Savings Workgroup of the Commission on Nonprofit Health and Human Services will be holding meetings tomorrow, Wednesday, March 9, 2011 from 10:30-12:00 and on Monday March 14, 2011 9:00-10:30 am on the second floor in conference room E at the CT Department of Public Health.  We would like to stress the importance of both of these meetings with the goal of updating our report for the Commission.

For those of you planning on attending this meeting, please inform security upon your arrival that you are at DPH to meet with Michael Purcaro in the 2nd Floor Conference Room E.  My direct line is (860) 509-7219.  

Thank you,
Nora Sinkfield

